
 
From: Wayne or Jeanette Wallace [mailto:skigramp@yahoo.com]  
Sent: Monday, November 27, 2006 4:25 PM 
To: Sen.Breske 
Subject: [Possible Spam] trails 
Importance: Low 

I have been a member of Rails to Trails for many years.  That organization worked hard to 
develop recreational trails for quiet recreation, in particular non-motorized use. 
  
I am STRONGLY OPPOSED to any motorized use of the recreational trails that are currently 
designated for walking or biking. 
  
Sincerely, 
Wayne Wallace 
1260 Camden Lane 
Oshkosh, WI 54904 
 


